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Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates

17 Sky Oaks Drive $iC25SP’1fl’
Biddeford, Me. 04005
207-423-0215
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com

September 23, 2013

Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord. N. H. 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Rosebrook Water Company (“Rosebrook” or “Company”), enclosed are theoriginal and seven copies of the Company’s response to questions raised at the hearing onSeptember 17, 2013 in DW 12-306. Exhibit 5 was reserved for the record request regarding thenumber of customers and the meter sizes. If you, the Commissioners and/or its Staff have anyquestions, please contact me at 207-423-0215.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Mike Hahaj
Nancy Oleson


